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Appendix H
Tribal Correspondence with Tamien Nation







You don't often get email from qgeary@tamien.org. Learn why this is important


From:                                         Quirina Geary
Sent:                                           Monday, May 16, 2022 8:40 PM
To:                                               Raybould, Claire
Subject:                                     Re: 3001 El Camino Real 100% affordable Housing Project
 


CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious of opening attachments and clicking on links.


Dear Claire,
 
Thank you for the no�fica�on. We have no concerns regarding this project. If any inadvertent discoveries are made, please contact our Tribe.
 
Best regards,


Quirina Luna Geary 
Chairwoman
Tamien Na�on
www.tamien.org
 


.    
 
 
On Mon, Apr 18, 2022 at 2:47 PM Raybould, Claire <Claire.Raybould@cityofpaloalto.org> wrote:


Good a�ernoon Chairperson Geary,
 
I wanted to follow up with you regarding a  le�er sent in accordance with Government Code §65913.4(b)(1)(A)(ii) for a pre-application filed with the City for a Senate Bill 35
for a housing project proposed at 3001 El Camino Real in Palo Alto. Please see the letter again attached, which was sent on March 18, 2022. For project planning
purposes, the City respectfully requests any response on this project within 30 days of receipt of the letter. Please let me know if you wish to engage in scoping
consultation or to confidentially provide any information you have regarding Native American cultural resources located in or near the proposed project area that may
be affected by project activities.
 
Warm regards,
Claire
 


Claire Raybould, AICP
Senior Planner
Planning and Development Services Department
(650) 329-2116 | Claire.Raybould@cityofpaloalto.org
www.cityofpaloalto.org
 


  
 


 NEW Parcel Report | Palo Alto Municipal Code | Online Permi�ng System | Planning Forms & Handouts | Planning Applica�ons Mapped
 


The City of Palo Alto is doing its part to reduce the spread of COVID-19.  We have successfully transitioned most of our employees to a remote work environment. We
remain available to you via email, phone, and virtual meetings during our normal business hours.
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